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01 September 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

We are so incredibly excited to welcome your children to our 

school in September.  
 

As a reminder, on your child’s class’ PE day they will need to come 

to school in their PE kit and wear it for the whole day. This will 

start the week beginning 7th September: 

 

3B and 3R, this will be on a Thursday  

3G and 3Y, this will be on a Friday.  

 

In addition, we will be ensuring that children get outside as much 

as possible for daily exercise and to complete learning activities, come rain or shine. Please ensure 

that your child always has appropriate clothing in school for this; we suggest a pair of wellies or an 

additional pair of trainers, and an anorak to be kept in their locker at all times. Additionally, all 

children will need to bring in enough water to last them all day, as water fountains will be out of 

action until further notice. Please ensure water bottles are clearly named. 

 

Next year will be a fantastic year for the children and the Year 3 teachers are very excited to meet 

their new classes. Our Term 1 curriculum will be designed with our children’s wellbeing at the centre – 

their emotional, social, physical and academic needs, wants and desires, to ensure a smooth and 

successful transition into Junior School.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require any support.  

 

Take care and stay safe, 

 

Mrs Pellett  
fran.pellett@uptonjunior.com 


